
_ CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE

2tOl COMMONWEALTH AVENUE

BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSETTS 02135

February 22. 1990

Reverend Thomas P. Forty
IBth Airborne Corps

109 Cantebercy Drive
spring Lane. NC 28390

Dear Father Forty:

I am writing to advise you that I have granted you permission to

extend your service to the United States Army as a Chaplain.

I have written to the Archdiocese for the Military Services
concerning this decisioa.

I am pleased to learn that you have found your ministEy among the
paratroopers to be so rewarding.

With the assurance of my gratitude for the fine work you are doing
is the military service and with the pledge of my prayers for you
and all whom you serve so well, I am,

Slncerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston )
J
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